
Have you heard?  
The CR Library is 
open on SATURDAYS! 
 
 
Whether you work, have kids, or just have a 
life, you need more time to work on your 
classes.  Now you have it!  
 
Beginning Saturday, January 27, the Library 
will be open from 12 – 4 pm on Saturdays 
during Spring 2018.  (Closed 2/17 and 3/17) 
 
For more information, call the Library at 
707/476-4260 or check our website –  
https://www.redwoods.edu/library  
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